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1. It is great to have students back in the building! Thank you to all of the staff who helped
get things ready and helped welcome students back.

2. We had a busy office the first week of school as we welcomed 40 new students to the
high school so far and one foreign exchange student from Iceland.

3. A plan is being worked on with Christie Elliot, the ELA department, and the Hallett
Library to go through the books that we currently have in our inventory in preparation for
the Media Center Construction during the summer of 2022.  The ELA department has
agreed to take a greater role in stocking the media center with books that better meet the
needs of our students and classrooms.

4. Homecoming week is September 27th-October 1st.  There are dress-up themes and
activities for each day.  The Homecoming game is Friday, October 1st at 7:00 pm vs
Chisholm.  Thank you to Megan Syrstad, Student Council, and Lynk Downing for putting
together a fun week!!

5. There has been a lot of vandalism in our student bathrooms due to a Tic Tok trend
referred to as #visciouslicks.  This is occurring in schools throughout the country.   I have
been working with the staff and the custodians to try and pinpoint the students who are
doing the vandalism and have sent a letter home to families as well.  The vandalism
includes breaking soap dispensers, toilet paper holders, and removing toilet seats.  At
this point we are out of soap dispensers and so will be locking some of the restrooms
until more dispensers become available.


